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Policy Review Subcommittee 
 (Subcommittee of the Board of Selectmen) 
Minutes 
June 6, 2018 
Thompson Room, Flynn Building 
 278 Old Sudbury Road, Sudbury 
 
PRESENT:  Bob Haarde, Janie Dretler, Pat Brown 
 
 
The meeting convened at 9:10 am. 
 
Bob Haarde was elected Chair, and Pat Brown Clerk. 
 
There was a discussion of the May 15, 2018, draft of the Selectmen’s 
Policies.  Proposed changes were consolidated into a “Draft 2” document.  
Members were requested to review and propose other policy additions, 
modifications, or deletions and bring those proposals to the next 
meeting.  The Safe Community Policy (adopted May 7) and 
modifications to the Town Manager Evaluation process (May 1) should 
be added to the policies. 
 
There was further discussion on what it would require to change the 
name of a member of the Board to “Selectwoman”.  Janie Dretler had 
started work on this, and will follow up on the legal requirements. 
 
The Subcommittee agreed to meet again at 9 am on June 13. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:04 am. 
 
 
 
Supporting Document: May 15, 2018 consolidated draft of Selectmen’s 
Policies 
 


